Boundary County Sheriff's Office
Greg Sprungl, Sheriff e Rich Stephens, Chief Deputy

POST OFFICE BOX 127 « 6438 KOOTENAI STREET « BONNERS FERRY, IDAHO 83805
(208) 267-3151 « FAX (208) 267-3154 « E-Mail: cdenton@boundarysheriff.org

SEPTEMBER 12, 2007
Subject: Discontinued Service of Civil Process.
To whom it may concern:

A review of our current workload and budget has determined that we will continue the
policy of not accepting those Civil Processes listed in the department’s letter of October
1998. The letter stated the following;

Effective October 1, 1998, the Boundary County Sheriff’s Office will no longer accept the
following categories of civil process:

Summons and Complaints

Notice of Claim

Subpoena

Writ of review

Restraining order

Order to show cause

Other miscellaneous orders and notices
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The categories listed above do not require service by a Sheriff’s Deputy and we have
been advised that the State Statues do not compel our office to accept them for service.

We have enclosed a current list of Process Servers who have advised this office that
they are available to assist you in your Civil Process needs.

Sincerely,

CRYSTAL DENTON
CIVIL DEPUTY

GREG SPRUNGL
Sheriff



